Members must attend every semi-annual Safety Day Brief and at least every other monthly Safety Meeting to retain PIC privileges.  To gain credit for a missed meeting, complete this form and give to the Manager or any BOD member.  The completed form will be filed in your training jacket.  Fly safe!


From:______________________________(PRNFC member)
To: PRNFC Manager/BOD member
Subj: Request for Safety Meeting Attendance Credit

1. I request credit for attending the PRNFC monthly Safety meeting for  (month/year)________________.


  I have viewed  the training presentation located in the Safety binder 
  (title) _________________________  on (date)____________.

  I have read and understand the meeting minutes dated ___________ posted as PIF# ___________.







________________________________
 





Member signature                          Date

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From:  PRNFC Manager/BOD member
To:
______________________________
1. This request  IS /  IS NOT approved.

2. If not approved, the reasons are:_______________________

 ________________________________________________________

_______________________________

PRNFC Manager/BOD member      Date

Copy to:

Member   

Member’s Training Jacket






